
From: Kenneth and Karen Robichaud
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Monday, December 18, 2017 6:54:39 PM

Kenneth and Karen Robichaud
8 Abby Dr.
Canterbury, NH 03224

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

To Whom it May Concern,
My wife and I are totally against Northern Pass!  We are both avid hikers and do not want to see the
addition of huge towers marring the NH landscape.  Our house in Canterbury is within 100 yds of the
current power line (future NP) right of way.  Currently the poles are not visible.  The new towers will
be.  Will the NP project buy my house for fair value before it depreciates from these lines.
WE in NH are the ones that have to have our state spoiled to bring electricity to CT and MA without the
benefit of lower rates for us.

Please vote NO on the permitting of this boondoggle for the state and windfall for stockholders!

Sincerely,
Kenneth and Karen Robichaud
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